
 
 

Board Agenda Item 

Topic:  Tracking Trustee Expenses 
Presenter:  Colin Cairney 
Meeting Date:  May 8, 2019 

 

Background             

At the regular public board meeting on January 10, 2018, trustees were presented with the 

option of changing how the board expenses were to be reported for professional development 

and board assigned work.  It was recommended that these two types of expenditure categories 

be divided into two separate budgets.  This would provide trustee with improved tracking of 

expenses in the 2018/19 school year. 

It is requested that Trustees provide their feedback on the new reporting format. 

 

Quality Indicators:            

Fiscal Responsibility  
 
 R.E 3.4 Ensures the Board has current and relevant financial information. 

 
 

Recommendation:            

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Trustees support the 

recommended feedback provided for the Trustee professional development and board assigned 

work expenditures reporting review. 

 


